A Final Word from the Desk of Ms. Smith

[bookmark: _GoBack]I cannot believe it is the end of the school year already!  It seems like yesterday I was welcoming you to our classroom.  Time sure does fly when your busy learning new things like life cycles and addition.  The end of the school year always makes me think about the beginning.  I feel proud of everything you have accomplished.  I am most proud of your enthusiasm to learn and I feel lucky that I got to experience things with you for the very first time.  My days with you have been filled with joy and laughter.  I hope your love for learning continues to grow as you grow.  Have lots of fun during the summer months and make sure to read each day! 

Love,
Ms. Smith


